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Dear Mindy,

Thank you for meeting with us and listening to our concerns. Thank you also for
summarizing the meeting in your email below.

As discussed, we wish to withdraw our appeal to the Executive Determination, which
had a hearing scheduled for March 14, 2024.

Thank you again for your assistance.
Sincerely,

Jace Turner and Marie Robertson
805-478-6745

On Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 04:00:56 PM MST, Mindy Schulz <mindyschulz@elpasoco.com> wrote:

Jace/Marie,

Thank you for meeting with me this week and sharing with me the history of your property. At our last
conversation this afternoon, you said you are withdrawing your request for an appeal. To ensure we are
on the same page, please Iread the following. If you still want to withdraw your appeal, please reply
confirming the withdrawal.

The following have been discussed at our meetings this week:

e The appeal process and your right to the appeal process.

e You do not have the opportunity to file another appeal of this executive determination once this
request is withdrawn.

e The enforcement process: including referral of cases to the County Attorney if voluntary
compliance cannot be reached.

e | acknowledge that you have made progress to remove logs/wood/sticks from your property.

e | acknowledge that not all the logs/items on your property are rubbish. | will contact you next week

to schedule a time to meet with you the week of March 18! so we can discuss your plans for the
usable wood/items, your plans for the unusable wood/items, and timelines for compliance.

e | will provide information to you on zoning requirements for composting manure, sawmills, and
firewood sales.



e | will reach out to Urban Firewood to inquire if they purchase logs and provide them with Jace’s
phone number if they do.

e Petra Rangel will work with you to update your site plan regarding the chicken coop and barn. As
stated in the meeting, depending on the changes, a new review may be required.

Thank you,

Mindy Schulz
Strategic Services Manager
Planning & Community Development

719.520.6304

https://planningdevelopment.elpasoco.com/




